
  

  

 

 

Kay Flower – President’s Message 

 

Our Speaker this week was Professor Maurice Curtis – 

his subject - Brain Research. 

It was a pleasure to meet Professor Maurice Curtis and 

learn of the Research they work at the Neurological 

Foundation of New Zealand. 

Professor Curtis outlined where diseases start in the 

brain and how the disease spreads, referring mainly to 

Alzheimer’s & Parkinson ’s disease.  

He mentioned how important it is to their research to 

have people donate their body and brain to this vital 

research.    

 

 

Professor Maurice Curtis 

 

m.curtis@auckand.ac.nz 

 

 

 

APRIL 2021 

5 Easter Monday – No meeting 

 

12 Wyatt Dooley & Dane:  Plans for Orakei & 

Kepa Road 

 

19 Professor Susan Morton:  

Growing up in New Zealand 

 

26 Anzac Day – No meeting 

 

 

MAY 2021 

3 

 

Monday – Five Knots 

6 Thursday – Debate with Rotary Club of St Johns.  

Held at Remuera Golf Club:  Three Volunteers are 

sought – please contact Ian Willetts. 

 

10 Monday  -    Visit to Remuera Rotary Club:   

Names of attendees to John Miller by 12.00noon 

on Sunday 9th May. Speaker Sgt Dean Hart, RNZAF.  

Venue: Carlton Cornwall Bowling Club,  

126 Market Road, Epsom. 5.30pm  

28 & 

29 

MUNA – Auckland Girls Grammar School 
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Change Over Dinner     

Monday 28th June 2021  

       

 

 

Images for Website & Face Book Page 

If you have any images of our Rotary Club Group out and 

about, working as well as at events, please forward to Paul 

Sargison for updating our Website & Face Book Page 

Check our website: 

www.rotaryaucklandeast.club 

 

Calendar              

 

mailto:m.curtis@auckand.ac.nz
http://www.rotaryaucklandeast.club/


 

 

To Simon Kouk – We are sorry to hear of the 

passing of your Father, Jimmy Kuek.  He will be 

sorely missed by your family 

 

“Dad had always had the charismatic attitude 

who loved to give generously to those he loved 

and cared about.  

 

His friends say he was a strong yet jovial 

individual who always brightened their day just 

by being around him” 

 

Parkinson’s Red Tulip Appeal 

 

Are requesting our help with their very worthwhile 

forthcoming appeal, coming up on the 8th, 9th & 10th 

April 2021.  

If you are able to assist in any way, please contact: 

Karen Schade:  karen.schade@parkinsons.org.nz. 

 

 

 

At Monday’s Meeting, President Elect Ian Willetts 

outlined his Board for the 2021 – 2022 Year.   

President – Ian Willetts 

Past President – Kay Flower 

Secretary – Alistair Burry 

Treasurer – Owen Williams 

Community – Sam Mukhtar 

Fellowship – Mark Biggs 

Fundraising & Partnership – Graeme Emerson 

Club Development – Bevan Iles 

Club Service & Communication – Paul Sargison 

Youth Development – Darius Mistry 

 

 

 

Sponsors 

Apologies and guest names to:  John Miller at the latest by 11.00 a.m. Monday.   jmiller@pl.net 

Members unable to do their duty need to arrange a replacement and inform the Sergeant.  

Bulletin Editor: Kay Flower, artsite@xtra.co.nz 

Club Member Duties 

Date & Venue 12 April 2021 

Five Knots 

5.30pm 

19 April 2021 

Five Knots 

5.30pm 

26 April 2021 

Anzac Day 

No Meeting 

Speaker/Event Wyatt Dooley & Dane 

Plans for Orakei 

Professor Susan Morton 

Growing Up in NZ 

N/A 

Sergeant Bevan Iles Bevan Iles  

Greet at Door Bernard Kendall David Millard  

Dinner Check In Stephen Poole Andrew Bernau  

Moment of Thanks Nicolas Baker Harry Delamare  

Speaker Host, Intro & Thanks David Carden Graeme Emerson  

Meeting Close Kay Flower Kay Flower  

Stand-in Sam Mukhtar Owen Williams  

Setup & Pack-away Karl Schweder Ian Willetts  

AV Technician Dennis Millard Dennis Millard  
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